
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.23.3174 
Date Received:  4th October 2023 
 
 
Information Requested: 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, we would like to request the answers to the below 
questions, in relation to your trust. 
 
 *Please note EPUT does not provide endoscopy or cystoscopy services*  
 
1. How many patients are on the cystoscopy surveillance list? 
 
N/A  
 
2. What is the name of the endoscopy regional network lead who oversees the 
endoscopy trust decisions? 
 
N/A  
 
3. Have you ever used or considered using a mobile endoscopy unit when you decant 
or refurbish your facilities?  
 
N/A 
 
4. Do you use insourcing for your endoscopy lists and if so is it evening, weekend or 
both? 
 
N/A 
 
5. If you do use insourcing who do you use? 
 
N/A  
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 


